Telling the Good News & Growing in Faith

This interest group came into being in 2017 with the launch of deanery plan focussed on
mission, i.e. in going out into the community and sharing the Christian faith in word and deed.

The two strands of this group are different, but related. Telling the good news is about
reaching out to people who do not yet know about Jesus, while growing in faith is about
helping those who have made a faith commitment answer the question "what next".

The group hopes to provide and share resources to assist all church members in carrying out
these aspects of their faith.

Current plans for 2019 include a morning exploring various discipleship courses without
needing to commit to a full course all at once.

Revd Liz Hassall convenes the group.




